
What to do if you feel unsafe Online. 

1. Take a screen shot of the message or picture making you feel un-
comfortable. 

2. Block the person and or report it via the social media reporting but-
ton. 

3. Tell a responsible and trusted adult. 
4. Contact safeguarding@sacredheart.npcat.org.uk 

Or phone Mrs Hill for advice between 8.30am and 5.30pm on 
07436145177 

Just because School is closed, it does not mean we are not here to help keep you safe. 

Tell someone: 

If you feel unsafe; 
If you are worried about a friend or family member’s safety; 
If you are being bullied or you have seen someone being bullied; 
If you see something that does not feel right; 
If you or a friend has been emotionally, sexually or physically abused; 
If someone has asked you or a friend to send them explicit pictures of yourself; 
If you or a friend have been offered gifts off a stranger; 
If you are worried about anything. 

Contact:safeguarding@sacredheart.npcat.org.uk 

Or phone Mrs Hill between 8.30am and 5.30pm on 07436145177 


